Stapleford - Nachingwea Link

THANK you to all who have contributed to the Advent
Stapleford Porch Project and to the Just Giving Crowdfunding
page. Funds raised will enable us to provide a second
generation Library for Nambambo Secondary School in
Nachingwea Nachingwea, in conjunction with Read International. We
look forward to reporting the totals raised in the
February Messenger. If you haven't yet had an opportunity to contribute, the
JustGiving page will stay up until the end of January at
justgiving.com/crowdfunding/staplefordnachingwealink.

50 students from far and wide around Nachingwea are attending
Kevin's three month course in English
communication. The course is run in
the former Nursery School centre that
was built with financial support from
the Stapleford Link.

St Andrew’s Day was celebrated
on Sunday 29 November at St
Andrew’s Nachingwea. Bishop James
Almasi officiated and confirmed 80
young people (photo, right).

A date for your diary: 2021 is the
40" anniversary of the Link and we will be celebrating with a special Service
in Church and Lunch in the Pavilion on Sunday 16 May. Trish Maude




